Psg@Clementi
Building an Active Community of Parent Volunteers

20 November 2020

Welcome to Clementi Primary School. We, the members of the Parent Support Group,
Psg@Clementi, would like to extend our hand of friendship to you, parents of the 2021 Primary One
cohort.

A vibrant community, Psg@Clementi plays an integral role in running and supporting various
programmes of the school. With a range of programmes from regular weekly activities to one-off ad-
hoc events, there is an opportunity for all parents, regardless of your commitment level, to join us
and seize the golden opportunity to see your child in action at school. More information on our
programmes will be presented at the Psg@Clementi Welcome Tea in 2021.

One of the priorities of the Psg@Clementi has always been to connect parents to one another for
support through the child’s journey with the school. In this vein, individual class WhatsApp chat
groups are created and used as a platform for communication and discussions. It is also one of the
avenues through which you can expect to be updated with respect to official school happenings.

Please scan the QR code or access the link below to indicate your interest in joining your child’s
class WhatsApp chat group.
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https://forms.gle/KrZwagEhXdEyx6bJ9

We look forward to meeting you at the Psg@Clementi Welcome Tea in January 2021.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Psg@Clementi


https://forms.gle/KrZwagEhXdEyx6bJ9

